
 

 

Monday 12th September 2022 

 

Re: HM The Queen’s Funeral 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 
Thank you for your support over recent days since the sad news of the passing of Her Majesty 

the Queen. Whilst arriving much later than her Diamond Jubilee, I hope the books that our full 

time pupils brought home on Friday offered comfort at such a difficult time. 

 

I am sure you have seen in the news that Monday 19th September 2022 will be a bank holiday 

across the United Kingdom, therefore, our school will be closed on that day. 

 

Any fees that have been paid for Breakfast or Teatime Club or Playgroup and Playgroup Plus 

will be credited to accounts over the coming week and will show as a positive amount on 

statements. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher in the first instance with any 

questions or queries. 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Mr Richard Hatwood    Mrs Jane Tinniswood 

Pennaeth – Headteacher    Chair of the Governing Body 


